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I oppose these increases in taxes. This is just a cash grab to fund pet projects after 

gutting the fund for the kicker refund. Balance the books for Oregons public works 

using the actual money you get from the income tax before deciding to put pressure 

on more middle and low income class people who drive to work daily. 


